
March 3, 2025 

  

From: Barry A. Bibb, Chair, Fluvanna County Planning Commission  

To: Todd Fortune, Fluvanna County Director of Planning  

Re: Change in Start Time for March 11, 2025 Planning Commission Meeting  

  

I hereby request that you formally notify the members of the Planning Commission and the County 
Attorney that I am changing the start time for March 11, 2025 meeting of the Planning Commission 
to 6:30 p.m. All public hearings advertised to be heard on March 11, 2025 will begin at 7:00 p.m. 
as advertised.  

Issues to be discussed: (i) regular meeting to include resolutions for ZTA 25:04 and ZTA 25:05; 
review of a sketch plan for SDP 25:03; public hearings for AFD 24:01, ZTA 24:11, ZTA 25:01, 
ZTA 25:02, and ZTA 25:03; approval of minutes, a discussion of the comprehensive plan, and 
consideration of a change to the Planning Commission bylaws.     

Meeting Day/Date: Tuesday, March 11, 2025  

Time: 6:30pm  

Location: Morris Room in the County Administration Building at 132 Main Street, Palmyra, 
Virginia  

Thank you for your prompt attention to this matter.  

                

                
Barry A. Bibb  

              Chair, Planning Commission  
  
cc (by email): Dan Whitten, County Attorney  


